| am writing to oppose one portion of this bill that has to do with funding for the Oregon Native Plant Conservation Program. At
present there is no state funding for this program and this funding is definitely needed to support the projects to protect threatened
and endangered plants on non-federal land in Oregon. | write to support the letter submitted by Alexis M. Taylor, the director of the

Oregon Department of Agriculture.



